From: Eleanor Hardesty

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C & H hog farm

Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 6:19:28 PM
Hello,

I wanted to write again to express my deep concern over the great danger of
pollution the C &H hog farm has on the Buffalo River and surrounding areas. I am
strongly against them having a permit allowing the large number of hogs and
acreage to raise them. The waste not only will have a negative impact on the
environment but can also negatively impact the children that attend the nearby
school. Studies have shown an increase in asthma and even adverse effects on brain
and nervous system development on people living and working so close to a CAFO.
Please consider all the negative impacts this farm will cause.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Eleanor Hardesty
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